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RE: LifePrep Academy Building

David Frei <david.frei@familypromiseanoka.org>
Fri 11/20/2020 2:44 PM

To: Daniel Buchholtz <dbuchholtz@slpmn.org>
Cc: Dave and Joyce Noe <noe6519@msn.com>

HI Dan —

Potential funding to purchase the building is looking promising. Is there anything you need from us to start
pursuing a code amendment so we can make the funding and purchase happen?

Thanks in advance.
Peace,

David Frei
Family Promise in Anoka County

From: David Frei

Sent: Friday, November 13, 2020 1:22 PM

To: Daniel Buchholtz <dbuchholtz@slpmn.org>
Cc: Dave and Joyce Noe <noe6519@msn.com>
Subject: LifePrep Academy Building

Dan -

We appreciated the opportunity to meet with the City Council for their working session to discuss
our proposed project.

One thing that may be changing - We may be having a higher likelihood of being able to purchase
the building outright instead of leasing, but would need to turn it around pretty quickly while the
funding is available. I know this would change the dynamics of what could be needed; we would be
looking more at the code amendment; the Interim Use Permit would not be a possibility with
purchase.

I know that the rest of the council was wanting to make sure the Mayor was involved in any
decisions as well. I'm wondering what the next steps would be to start considering a code
amendment and any steps the council might like to see us take or any concerns we could begin to
address.

Thanks in advance for your time and consideration,

David Frei

Executive Director

Office- (763) 568-7349

Cell- (763) 792-3517
www.familypromiseanoka.org

FamilyPromise

in Anoka County
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Celebrating 10 Years Serving Families
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